
 
 

Foundation 1 Homework W/E 16th October 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

It has been lovely to welcome back Mrs Honeybourne to F1 this week. Mrs Honeybourne 
has enjoyed getting to know the children. The children have enjoyed having another adult in 
the classroom to support them in their learning.  
 

This week we have been reading lots of different versions of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’.  
 

The children have been undertaking lots of different learning opportunities. They have been 
building bridges in the outdoors to help the goats to cross the river. They have been 
developing their mark making skills by drawing their own Trolls, decorated Troll biscuits and 
created bridges from recycled materials!  
 

We have had some amazing role play in the small world too with fantastic character voices!  
 

As part of our Curriculum Maestro topic ‘How does that building stay up?’ The children 
looked at lots of different bridges around the British Isles and talked about the materials 
that they were made of. We also discussed whether the bridges were for people to travel 
across, trains, cars, trucks or boats. We used vocabulary such as metal, steel, aqueduct, 
stone, brick, strong, arch, concrete and structure. We also watch a time-lapse video clip of a 
bridge being built!  
 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs McLeod, Mrs Boardman and Mrs Honeybourne 

 

Activities 

1. Keep practising putting on your coat and shoes.  
2. COAT CHALLENGE! Practise zipping or buttoning up your coat!  
3. Can you build a bridge for the goats to cross at home? It could be indoors or outdoors. 
You could use Duplo, stickle bricks, recycled materials, cushions, boxes, logs. Don’t forget to 
upload a picture onto Tapestry so we can see your amazing creations.  
4. Have a look around your house and see if you can find something made from these 
different materials - wood, plastic, metal and glass. 
 


